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APPC met with Lucas Schalewski to discuss a draft Survey Guideline and Process designed to promote 
ethical survey practices, limit survey fatigue, and improve the quality and effectiveness of surveys.  The 
process does not apply to course or college specific surveys or to surveys sent to constituents by 
administrative governing bodies.  The Guideline calls for the development of a committee to review 
surveys and provide guidance on survey drafting.  APPC thought that the draft was well done and a good 
idea.  We made suggestions to improve the language and process.  We also requested that Lucas share 
the draft as an informational item at a future Senate meeting. 

 


